North Carolina Department of Revenue

Pat McCrory Lyons Gray
Governor January 21, 2016 Secretary

Mr. Latif Kaid, Secretary

State Building Commission

New Education Building

301 N. Wilmington Street, Suite 450
Raleigh, NC 27601

Subject: North Carolina Department of Revenue
Statewide Security Upgrades
Raleigh, North Carolina and Statewide North Carolina

Mr. Kaid,

The above project was advertised for the selection of designer using the State of North
Carolina Interactive Purchasing System website. All procedures prescribed by the State
Building Commission were followed leading to a priority recommendation as follows:

1. Stanford White, Inc. (Raleigh, NC)
2. Moseley Architects of North Carolina, P.C. (Morrisville, NC)
3. RDK Engineers N.C., Inc. (Durham, NC)

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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Gina Bell
Capital Projects Coordinator

Attachments

S01 N. Wilmington Street, Raleigh, NC 27640
871 Raleigh NC 27602
Website: www,dornc.com
An Equal Opportunity Employer



